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DATE 5 January 1999

TO/DEST. 9-1-1 Management Board

FROM/EXP. Co-ordinator, 9-1-1 Management Board

SUBJECT/OBJET DUPLICATE CIVIC ADDRESSING - RIVER ROAD IN THE
TOWNSHIP OF OSGOODE/SOUTH GOWER

REPORT RECOMMENDATION

That the 9-1-1 Management Board investigate and report to the 9-1-1 Advisory Committee
on the matter of duplicate civic addressing on River Road in the Township of Osgoode,
extending into South Gower.

BACKGROUND

The Base Manager, Osgoode, Eastern Medical Services (EMS) has submitted the attached letter
expressing concerns about the duplication of civic address numbers on River Road in Osgoode
and South Gower townships.

The EMS is requesting that the Board solicit either township with a view to changing the
duplicate numbers.  In addition, they suggest the situation be monitored to determine whether or
not there are problems associated with the delivery of emergency services.

Approved by
Rosemary Nelson




